Dear Parents/Carers,

A few weeks ago the children brought home a sponsor form for our Race for Life for Cancer Research UK. Our Race for Life will take place on Wednesday 30th June in school (weather permitting!!).

On this day the children can wear their own clothes for a donation of £1 that will go towards our final total for Cancer Research UK. As the colour associated with the Race for Life campaign is pink we are asking the children to wear as much pink as possible as part of the own clothes day. The children will be given a message card that they can pin to their t-shirt if they would like to write a message in memory of a special person or a general message of support for the fight against cancer. Each child will also receive a medal once they have completed the race If your child has been able to raise any money could this be sent into school ASAP after the 30th June. You can also still donate online by following the link below:

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/st-hugh-of-lincoln-primary-school

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask.

Thank-you,

Mr A Smith